
Potential Canada Post labour disruption 
 
For people directly affected by a confined feeding operation application 
Due to the potential Canada Post work stoppage, the NRCB strongly encourages anyone who 
may be directly affected by a confined feeding operation application to submit your written 
response to the NRCB electronically (email), by personal delivery, or by using a courier service. 
This will ensure that your response is received prior to the closing date. To arrange a time for 
personal delivery, please contact the appropriate NRCB office in advance. 
 
For confined feeding operation applicants 
Due to the potential Canada Post work stoppage there may be delays in deeming your 
application complete, as notification of affected parties via mail is not currently available. Please 
contact an NRCB approval officer at your nearest NRCB office to discuss alternatives for 
notification. 
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